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December 15, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
Austin Water is planning improvements to water and wastewater lines in your area. The project, 
known as the Medical Arts Water and Wastewater System Renewal Project, is in the bidding 
phase and construction is expected to begin in early 2022 and take about 11 months to 
complete. 

The project is part of Austin Water’s efforts to replace and upgrade aging water and wastewater 
lines, which helps avoid further expenditures to maintain water lines that have broken frequently 
and improves reliability for customers. The project will replace or renew 1,822 linear feet of 
water lines and 3,325 linear feet of wastewater lines. Please refer to the attached map for the 
project locations. 

A public meeting for the project will be scheduled before construction begins to provide more 
details and answer questions about what to expect during construction. The attached map and 
fact sheet provide more information about the project.  Please visit the project website at 
austintexas.gov/medicalarts to sign-up to receive email updates about the project. 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please feel free to reach out to us. 

 

Sincerely, 

Larry Mendez 
Project Manager 
Public Works 
512-974-7124 
larry.mendez@austintexas.gov 
 
 
Emlea Chanslor       
Community Outreach     
Austin Water        
512-972-0145        
emlea.chanslor@austintexas.gov      
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